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Note to Files 

EXTENSION OF CONSTRUCTION COMPLETION DATE FOR THE KEWAUNEE 
NUCLEAR POWER PLANT, DOCKET NO. 50-305 

On November 6, 1972, Wisconsin Public Service Corporation, 
Wisconsin Power and Light Company, and Madison Gas and Electric 
Company requested an extension of the completion date for the 
construction of the Kewaunee Nuclear Power Plant, which is set 
forth in Construction Permit CPPR-50, on the grounds of shortage 
of skilled tradesmen and technical personnel, delays in comple
tion of the piping system restraints caused by extensive 
seismic analysis requirements, the addition of a makeup water 
pretreatment system to insure a constant quality demineralized 
water supply, and under-estimation of the original schedule 
requirements.  

Having reviewed the applicant's submission in support of this 
request, the regulatory staff finds that prior public notice 
of an order authorizing the requested extension is not required 
since the action does not involve significant hazards considera
tion and that good cause exists for the issuance of an order 
extending the completion date.  

Accordingly, issuance of an order extending the completion date 
for the construction of the Kewaunee Nuclear Power Plant as 
presently set forth in Construction Permit CPPR-50 to 
August 31, 1973 is authorized. The order is to be effective 
on the date of issuance.  

Original signed by R. C. DeYoung
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